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Submission: To whom it may concern, 
I do not agree with the proposal about the creation of a Mega-council by including 4 additional council areas. The new council 
area will be too large and will not guarantee cost reductions/benefits.  
 
I want to continue the City of Sydney as it is now because: 
-Services are currently efficient. 
-The City of Sydney has been responsive and accountable by creating a number of improvements in different aspects. 
-The City of Sydney effectively listens to residents. 
 
The City of Sydney has the proper responsibility /authority in accordance with the current area size/#people. 
 
I don't welcome this type of change because it removes control from the local residents. City of Sydney council listens to his 
residents. In a mega council this direct input will disappear. Also different council residents have different interests and 
expectation for their areas to develop. 
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